
Good Morning: 
We’re reaching out because Cape Coral Friends of Wildlife urgently needs volunteers, 
and we’d love for you to get involved! 

The 23rd Annual Burrowing Owl Festival is fast approaching on February 22, and we 
need about 75 more volunteers to make it a successful event. If you haven’t signed up 
yet, please consider volunteering by using the link below. Various shifts are available 
from 7 AM to 6 PM, and volunteers will receive a t-shirt, lunch, and complimentary 
admission to the festival. 
dash.pointapp.org/events/252604 

Additionally, if you’d like to help with Festival Set-Up on Friday, February 21, please 
use this link:  dash.pointapp.org/events/253679 

If you have any questions about the event or the registration process, please reach out 
to Janet Windisch.  
Thank you for your support and we hope to see you there! 

Best regards, 
Janet Windisch 
Cape Coral Friends of Wildlife 
215 470-3146 

https://shk9sjgbb.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001s-18IKG61qCbEhEa6tUPqTAx3NNmLXyRoHgKliR4tGO7SNyHt6TQEMQAeW0XUGtO8KCddigal8NrceatSzG2thDcAS8TzbBqFlS0UDMaHDrqJL1JgZWaW8bxiTCnyDlPq_zyJOWkiQLAkuFVSxGnuqbRsFRYYVU4De-P3MZR10I=&c=Id7ckLLC1hUdepHQnge_6tGvXIYeD1t15bBff0cwMtNnLZC79JgOgA==&ch=NqU8WwDWp-CFAiN4w9uIksA8gdnEiEbgGSDzsOoehlk8DXT5u-62GQ==
https://shk9sjgbb.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001s-18IKG61qCbEhEa6tUPqTAx3NNmLXyRoHgKliR4tGO7SNyHt6TQEMQAeW0XUGtOLHdszIsqipjK9G0H8-CSNzqlCR_CLjSsZseZRPM5h6wMHRaQzC1LQ_FlmkPz1P2dcjY_nkn2svQS55ZKLWR8xrg5bfth5-T6qdZ6Xs-ApbE=&c=Id7ckLLC1hUdepHQnge_6tGvXIYeD1t15bBff0cwMtNnLZC79JgOgA==&ch=NqU8WwDWp-CFAiN4w9uIksA8gdnEiEbgGSDzsOoehlk8DXT5u-62GQ==



